
Dr. D. Ray Perren 
President 
Lanier Technical College 
2535 Lanier Tech Drive 
Gainesville, GA 30507 

Dear Dr. Perren: 

SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF C OLLEGES AND SCHOOLS 

COMMISSIO N O N COLLEG ES 

September 21 , 2020 

Thank you for submitting the fol lowing substantive change: 

Substantive change : 
OCIS ame or Address Change 
Current: Early College at Jones 
One 6th Street 
Gainesville, GA 30504 

New: Howard E. Ivester Early College 
One 6th Street 
Gainesville, GA 30504 
New Technical Certificate of Credit in Medical Administrative Assistant 

Submission date: 
5/4/2020 

Implementation date: 
8/3/2020 

Case ID: 
SC010631 

Lanier Technical College has changed the name of the previously approved Early College at 
Jones off-campus instructional site to the Howard E. Ivester Early College. The site will continue 
to serve the same student population in the same geographic area. The only academic change at 
this location will be the addition of the previously approved Technical Certificate program in 
Medical Administrative Assistant. The program will use existing curriculum and will require no 
additional faculty or other resources. 

We accept notification of the name change of the Early College at Jones to the Howard E. 
Ivester Early College off-campus instructional site. 

Should you need assistance, please contact Dr. Denise Y. Young at 404-679-4501 or via email at 
dyoung(a),sacscoc.org. 
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